
 

 
 

 

       January 1, 2024 

Dear Candidate, 

The WV Sheriffs' Association Political Action Committee (WVSA PAC) will be 
considering endorsements for candidates running for Federal Offices, elected positions of 
WV Board of Public Works (Governor, Attorney General, Auditor, Treasurer, Secretary of 
State, Commissioner of Agriculture), WV  Judiciary (Supreme, Intermediate, Circuit Courts) 
offices. This will be conducted through in-person interviews and conversations with the 
Sheriffs of West Virginia. The in-person endorsement consideration will take place on 
Monday, January 15, 2024, at the Charleston Marriott Town Center, located at 200 Lee St E, 
Charleston, WV 25301. 

To schedule an interview time slot, contact the WVSA Executive Director at 
wvsheriffs@gmail.com. If a personal interview is not feasible, WVSA PAC will also consider 
written requests. Written requests and accompanying documentation can be forwarded to 
WVSA PAC at PO Box 3031, Charleston, WV 25331. Please ensure that written requests and 
documentation are received no later than January 15, 2023. 

Please note that it is the policy of the WVSA not to solicit applications for 
endorsement; rather, candidates must actively seek endorsement from the WVSA PAC. 

We appreciate your interest in seeking the WVSA PAC's endorsement and look 
forward to considering your candidacy. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sheriff James C. Riffle 
President 


